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Things are well at the Savannah Baptist Association. Our Min-

istries are jumping. We have plenty of opportunities for you 

to be involved with Ministries and Missions through the  

Savannah Baptist Center, the BCM, the Savannah Baptist  

Assembly, and either one of our Disaster Relief Units.   

All you need to do is to contact us and we will help you find 

a Ministry or Mission opportunity for you. 

 

On Thursday, May 11
th,

, we will have our Association Senior 

Adult Picnic at the J. F. Gregory Park in Richmond Hill. 

I really want to encourage every Church to attend. We  

always have a Great Time. Our meal will be prepared by our  

Disaster Relief Feeding Unit. Our Program will be by Pastor 

Joe Ortiz. He will be singing and sharing from his heart and 

God’s Word. And of course, we will have gifts for everyone.  

Please make your reservations with our office. 

 

Mother’s Day is Sunday May 14
th
. This is always a special Day 

for families and for the Family of God. It is a day of  

Celebration God’s Special Ladies, our mothers. 

 I hope you all enjoy Mother’s Day. 

 

Serving Him Together, 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist  

revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

 

 

 

Dear SBA Family,  

Thank you for your continued PRAYERS and financial sup-

port of your Savannah BCM ministries. Wow, this semester 

has flown by. We only have a couple of more Monday night 

Bible studies and Wednesday luncheons, which I might add, 

averaged 60-70 students each week. I want to give a special 

thank you, to Buddy Wasson and the Clean-up/Recovery 

Chainsaw unit of the Savannah Baptist Association for taking 

down a dangerous tree next to the BCM building…you guys 

are AWESOME! Also, the BCM students and contributors 

have raised over $1,200 for the Ga BCM Send Me Now  

missions program, to help take the Gospel across Georgia 

and the world… Remember, we can’t do this without indi-

viduals and the churches of the Savannah Baptist Associa-

tion…Keep Praying, Keep Caring!  

 

Blessings, 

Marty Youngblood, Pastor 

Wellness 

(678) 925-7677 

NOTE: New Address below 

Georgia Baptist Mission 

Board 

4295 Brogdon Exchange 

Suwanee, GA 30024-398 

 

 

 

Job Openings: 

Woodlawn Baptist Church in Garden City GA. Is looking for 

a Part-Time Minister of Music. We are looking for someone 

who can lead our church music program and worship ser-

vices. Woodlawn Baptist Church is also looking for a pianist 

to provide support for our music . Please forward resume to 

pastor @woodlawnbaptist.church, for both the Minister of 

Music position and the Pianist position. 

You can visit our website for more information about our 

church www.woodlawnbaptist.church . 

Assembly News     
  

 

Greetings from the Assembly,  

 

Over the past month, we were able to accomplish my 

favorite update so far. We have a new pool fence.  

Unfortunately, that means no more barbwire nostalgia.  

However, it means the pool area has never looked better. 

Brothers and sisters, if you’re thinking about a retreat for 

your church or maybe even a pool day, please don't hesi-

tate to reach out with questions. June is mostly filled and 

July is filling up. Don't wait too long.  

Thanks for your time.  

 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570    www.SBAssembly.org 

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

 

 

 

School Uniforms Needed 

New or gently used polo style shirts and pants in chil-

dren and adult sizes are needed.  

White shirts and navy, khaki, or black pants are  

preferred. We would also appreciate Walmart, Target, 

or Amazon gift cards to purchase uniforms.  

White socks in children’s sizes are also needed. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, Stephanie. 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Like us on           to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Mrs. Jennifer Cone 5/1 

Rev. Kyle Waddall 5/3 

Amy Travis 5/10 

Rev. Tommy Duke 5/13 

Mrs. Delynn Blake 5/26 

Rev. Steve Blake 5/27 

 

Please let us know if your church 

has an upcoming event, an-

nouncement or job opening that 

you would like for us to post on 

our website! 

http://www.sbassembly.org/


 

Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:30 am   

 

May 1 

Lunch:  Ole Time’s Buffet  209 Stephenson Ave 

 

May 8 

Lunch: Wang’s 2  7601 Waters Ave  

 

May 15 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s 3316 Skidaway Road   

 

May 22 

Lunch: Spanky’s 308 Mall Way  

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
                                                                                        

 
 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
 

Phone: 912-232-1033 
E-mail: info@sbassociation.org 

Web: www.sbassociation.org 

Savannah Baptist Association 
Vol. No. 54, Issue No. 5 

May 2023 
 
 
 
 

The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

 

May 2023 

May 1,8,15,22, 2023 Minister’s Meetings at 11:30 am 

May 4, 2023 Center Volunteer Meeting 10:00 am 

May 11, 2023 Senior Adult Picnic  J. F. Gregory Park 

11:00 am  

May 14, 2023 Mother’s Day 

May 15, 2023 Baptist Center Trustee Meeting  

1:30 pm 

May 29, 2023 Memorial Day Offices Closed 

 

June 2023 

June 5, 12, 19, 26 2023 Minister’s Meeting 11:30 am 

June 18, 2023 Father’s Day 

 

 

 

 

 
We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will 
give you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

